20th /September 1988.

Auckland Home Birth Association.

ARISING. MATTERS

- still receiving \$25 registrations, have we changed our forms? -Newsletter/
- sent Canterbury Public Library's newsletter off

CORRESPONDENCE.

- bundles of "return to sender" sub forms
- bundles of registrations, subs, (some of which are already forwarded to Ian)
- little orders probably due to Hilary Butler papers now elsewhere statements from Rennies Illustrations Rank Xerox
- Mothering magazine subscription
- Pealth Forum info for Glenda Jenkins

INWARD:

Auckland Hospital Board	
	Middlemore, an invitation to express opinions
	on the building planning process 16th Sept
	verbal or written submissions welcome, ph
	774-750 or send to Mr M Robinson, Planning
5	Officer for the General Manager P.O. BOX 5546
	Auckland, quote reference 3/B/40
N C LE ATTOMBAT TA	
N.S.W. AUSTRALIA	inviting us to their 10th National Home Birth
	Conference 12-14th May 1989, ideas forwarded
	by the 30th Sept if possible.
Midwifery Task Force,	Toronto East, Ontario asking for wupport with
	their petition , of supporting choice of
	birth place 9 to be returned by the 15thSept)
80	invitation to their annual picnic, 1st one.
Maternity Action	from Lynda Williams - informing us of the
	Auckland Womens Health Council and their next
	meeting- importance of participation from each
	meeting importance of participation from each
E	group working in the area of womens health
Exertherapy Courses	please phone Liz 605-232 or Bridget 762-018
	Sept, Nov, and Jan courses coming!!!!!!
Ella Wilson	where is our newsletter, enquiry as to
	sympathetic doctor for homebirth for her 2nd
	child, as 1st was L.C.S.C. (change of address)
Jenny Myers	notes on being fit and healthy while pregnant
	offer to heop with the newsletter!!
	ozzoż do modp wzon one newszecetz.

Whangarei home birth support group a thank-you letter re: Feliz (midwife)

OUTWARD:

not from my end this month, Linda.

PUBLICATIONS:

N.Z. Home Birth Association Newsletters:

Canterbury
Christchurch
Manawatu
Northland-Ruakaka
Nelson
Tauranga
Waikato
Wellington

Overseas

Darwin Home Birth Group Homebirth Access Sydney Calgary Assoc, of Parents & Professionals for safe alternatives in Childbirth/

W.E.A.

-3rd Term programme and newsletter

Caesarean Birth Groups national newsletter Family Medicine Training Programme

from the Royal N.Z. College of general

practioners, enclosing booklet "Quality in General Practice"

John Marwick hopes we will read, respond, and discuss this booklet and he will supply any further copies if necessary.

GENERAL BUSINESS